Dear Mrs. Smyth,

Registration Number PO 467-02

Woodville Pig Farms Ltd.,
Woodville,

Ballymackey,

Nenagh,

Co. Tipperary.

7" July 2011

I'am writing to inform the agency that all further correspondence dealing with the review of my

license or all other correspondence with regard to my license be directed to the company address.

Woodville Pig Farms Ltd.

Woodville,
Ballymackey,
Nenagh,

Co. Tipperary

Yours sincerely,

Tim Cullinan.
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